
Transportation Committee 
Minutes 

May 11, 2017 
 

In attendance: Joe Hall (chair), Lindsay Bayley, John Paige, Jessica Wobbekind (Managing Director), 
Michael Ashkenasi (SSA Program Specialist) 

 
1. The committee discussed the Milwaukee / North / Damen intersection pilot project 

a. The committee would like to prioritize the crosswalk from Walgreens to Starbucks and 
the slip lane closure 

i. The preferences for upgrades to the slip lane include a lighter color paint and 
greenery in planters 

1. JW/MA will check with CDOT on the restrictions for planters, etc. 
2. JW/MA will price out planters  

 
2. The WPB Mode Study by ATA was done in 2009.  The surveys were conducted in July.  JW was 

considering an update, it would be good to do it the same time of year.  JW will check in with 
ATA and find out about costs, etc. 
 

3. Other project updates: 
 

a. The Blue Lounge Project- received letters of support from 1st and 32nd ward, JW 
completing application and sending it in. 
 

b. Bike Corrals should be approved soon.  We have new pricing on the corrals, will order 
asap. 
 

c. Benches- still working on letters of support from 2nd ward, will submit applications for 
the 1st and 32nd wards 

 
d. Fence Repair is almost complete, the contractor found some other fences in need of 

repair and will complete those. Then Cleanslate will paint. 
 

4. JH shared some thoughts about the NACTO walkshop.   


